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Lewis-Mason-Thurston Kinship  

Caregivers  

    Stay Updated on COVID-19  
with the most recent information 
on our Kinship Facebook Page 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

Gardening with Your Children 

In April most garden lovers are outside preparing the earth for the first planting.  
Whether you have a large plot of land to till or a few pots on the patio for flowers 
and herbs, children often want to participate in the fun.  

Garden responsibilities will depend on the age of the child. Young children might 
enjoy a small patch of garden or to claim their own patio flowerpot. There are 
some considerations for youngsters, large seeds for tiny hands, child friendly gar-
den tools, and choosing flowers and vegetables that have a nice scent, grow 
quickly and are easily recognizable. Snow peas, cherry tomatoes and pumpkins 
are some fun familiar options.    

 

While planning the garden, planting the seeds and making sure they get enough 
water and sunlight may bring a sense of wonder to youngsters, older children 
may not as easily warm to the task.  Planting, weeding, and watering might feel 
like just another chore. Another way to expose all the children to the joy of fresh 
farmed vegetables is a visit to the Farmer’s Market.  With music, balloon animals, 
ice cream cones and several bakeries, there is something for the whole family. A 
Saturday afternoon visit to the Market is a great way to celebrate the season and 
a healthy place for tweens and teens to meet up with friends. Either way we wish 
you a wonderful Spring season! 

 

. 

Take a much needed break, meet up with your fellow  

Kinship Caregivers & enjoy some well deserved  

 “Me Time” in a very supportive environment. 

 Meetings are:  

 *NEW* Tuesday Afternoons 12:30– 2 pm 

       Wednesday Evenings 6:30 - 8 pm  

Contact Tammara for signup information:    

Tammara@familyess.org 

Thurston County! 

mailto:tammara@familyess.org

